
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 22, 2020 

 

Dear Pastors and Members: 

 

Although we are not currently conducting in-person church services, my desire is that we 

still support our temples that would have hosted their annual programs during the month 

of May. 

 

The following temples hold their annual programs in May: 

 

First Sunday (May 3, 2020)  Mt. Clemens, Michigan Temple 

Second Sunday (May 10, 2020) Louisville, Kentucky Temple 

Third Sunday (May 17, 2020)  Vallejo, California Temple 

Fourth Sunday (May 24, 2020) Milwaukee, Wisconsin Temple  

 

As we approach the beginning of May, stay-at-home guidelines will be updated and may 

be extended, but we still need to financially support these temples with their annual 

programs.  I ask that temples send their $100.00 donation to the respective temples.  

Members are also encouraged to make a donation, which can be included with your 

temple’s donation.  

 

May the God of Israel continue to bless and keep you. 

 

 

 

Bishop Bobby J. Davis,  

King of Israel 
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